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CIBA-GEIGY

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

VAPONA*
FOGGING SOLUTION

AGRICULTURAL

INSECTICIDE

For outdoor and indoor insect control.

GUARANTEE:
dichlorvos  ....................................0.9 %

REGISTRATION NO.:  8,781 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

10 LITRES

CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD.
Agricultural Division
6860 Century Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L5N 2W5

DIRECTIONS:

VAPONA FOGGING SOLUTION is a ready-to-use insecticide for the control of 
mosquitoes, flies, gnats and other annoying insect pests.  Vapona Fogging 
Solution is specifically formulated for use in thermal and mechanical 
fogging apparatus but not for units activated by steam pressure.

Fogging Outdoor Areas: Apply 7 to 14 litres Vapona Fogging Solution per
hectare or approximately 75 to 150 millilitres per 100 square metres.  For
best results thoroughly fog insect breeding and resting areas such as bushes
and other heavy foliage, window sills, garbage cans, etc.  Apply when the air
is calm (late evening  or early morning) when there are few wind currents and
when wind currents  are not rising.  Repeat treatment as necessary.

Farm Buildings: (Dairy barns, horse barns, shelter sheds and milk sheds). 
Apply 200 millilitres of Vapona Fogging Solution per 100 cubic metres of
enclosed  space.  Before applying reduce air movement as much as possible by



closing windows, doors and other openings, and remove all animals from
buildings.  Do not apply in milk rooms or milk processing rooms.  Repeat
treatment as necessary.

Empty Grain Storage: To control the exposed stages of common pests in stored
grain such as saw-toothed grain beetle, red flour beetle, granary weevil,
rusty grain beetle, foreign grain beetle and meal moth apply 200 millilitres
of Vapona Fogging Solution per 100 cubic metres of enclosed space.  It is
generally desirable to make the application in the late afternoon in order
that the storage may be closed all night; thoroughly ventilate before re-
entry.

CAUTION:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep in original container during storage.  
Handle and apply only as recommended and at recommended rates.  Do not store 
or contaminate with feed or foodstuffs.  Do not contaminate streams, lakes, 
ponds, irrigation water, water used by livestock or water used for domestic 
purposes.  Do not contaminate milk or milking utensils.  Keep product away 
from fire, open flame, lighted electric bulbs and other sources of heat.

Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Wash thoroughly 
with soap and water after handling and before eating or smoking.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, induce vomiting immediately.  This should be done by 
introducing a finger into the throat.  NEVER GIVE ANYTHING BY MOUTH TO AN 
UNCONSCIOUS PERSON.  Keep patient prone and quiet.  Transport the patient 
immediately to the nearest physician.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

Destroy empty container and dispose in garbage.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the directions on 
this label.  It is an offence under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a 
control product under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:



Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the label and 
subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons or property arising 
from the use or handling of this product and accepts the product on that 
condition.

* Registered Trademark of Shell Canada Limited.
CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD. is the registered user.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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